To whom it may concern,

Mount St Joseph's Girls’ College recently employed DIB’s services after watching a
video-quote, prepared by Sam Garden. It was this high-quality, first initial step that
Sam provided that sold me on DIB as a company, even before | had seen any works
completed.

We then proceeded to engage DIB Audio Visual for the AV installations in our NEW
LRC building, including a Presentation space and 5 classroom areas. The recent
works in our new building were fantastic and | am very pleased with the result! It was
finished in a very timely and professional manner.

Gabi Ceglia was DIB’s chief consultant on the project and was very approachable
and contactable throughout all negotiations. She was always on time for
appointments and worked her magic, especially with some of the near-impossible
deadlines we had for completing the project.

We were also very appreciative of all the efforts of Melanie Garden (DIB Production
Manager), particularly how she was able to get our college booked in to do the AV
works at such short notice.

Andy Ives and his team of DIB technicians were fantastic. He came onsite prior to
works starting to scope out runs and any other concerns. So when the rest of the
technicians came on site, it was pretty much full steam ahead!

Across the whole DIB crew, we at MSJ are extremely happy with the approach from
start to finish. The whole process from when Gabi or Sam came onsite to quote, to
Mel for her scheduling of the jobs and then to Andy and the boys for their quick
professional installations.

Thanks Team DIB!

Best Regards,

Adam Manoussakis
IT/AV Dept.
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